
  
 
 
 

Meeting called to order on August 31, 2022 at 1:01pm. 
 
In attendance:  Trooper Jason McCarthy, Trooper Glaude, Laurie Socha, Britt Tella, Bob 
Carlson, Don Hill, Patricia Anderson, Megan McCarthy, Christopher Sanders  
 
Motion made by Bob Carlson to accept the minutes from the July 27, 2022 meeting.  Britt 
Tella seconded. 
 
No Public Comments 
 
Selectmen Update/Comments 
 -Four speed humps were installed in the Village.  There will be a meeting in March 
2023 to discuss whether to take them out or add more. 
 
Billings Lake Update/Reports 
 -Britt Tella stated that cars can squeeze in between the rocks that have been put up.  
Trailers have to back out of the parking area.  Maybe add more rocks. 
 -One resident drives recklessly on Billings Lake Rd. and throughout town.  Bob 
Carlson stated that he could send a letter to the resident.  Troopers McCarthy and Glaude 
will talk to the resident.   
      
Sleep Hollow Rd./Grindstone Hill Rd. 
 -Megan McCarthy stated that when you’re pulling out of Sandy Hollow Rd., you can’t 
see to the left up Pendleton Hill Rd.  It is also a problem when you’re pulling out of 
Grindstone Hill Rd. at Pendleton Hill Rd. 
 -Don Hill stated that both of these roads intersect with a state road. A sign and a 
mirror were suggested.  Don Hill will look into it with the state.  
 
No Public Comments 
 
Motion made by Bob Carlson to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Christopher Sanders.  
Passed unanimously.  Meeting adjourned at 1:22pm. 
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